
From: NYSAR <nyrealtors@nysar.org>  
Sent: Tuesday, June 9, 2020 2:09 PM 
Subject: Brokers Allowed to Continue to Collect Commissions until at least September 11 
 

   

 

  

June 9, 2020 
 

 

 

Dear NYSAR members, 

   

The office of New York Attorney General Letitia James requested, and was granted, an extension 

of the temporary restraining order that NYSAR, REBNY and others filed in response to the 

guidance from the Department of State stating that a landlord’s agent was prohibited from 

collecting a broker fee/commission. 

With the extension granted, landlord’s agents are permitted to continue collecting commissions 

from a tenant until at least September 11, 2020. 

For updates, please check the NYSAR website. NYSAR will advise its members of any 

developments moving forward. 

Questions may be directed to NYSAR’s Legal Hotline, which is available Monday-Friday from 

9:00am-4:00pm excluding holidays at 518-436-9727. 

 

 
 

 
 

 

https://nysar.us12.list-manage.com/track/click?u=890c3acd093da51fc947b4b1c&id=c43e74df75&e=0f98adc10f
https://nysar.us12.list-manage.com/track/click?u=890c3acd093da51fc947b4b1c&id=c54b830803&e=0f98adc10f

